Feedback letter on the consultation about Public Private Partnerships in school education held in TISS (Mumbai) – October 2009

To,
The Director (School),
Department of School Education & Literacy,
Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India,
CWing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.

Subject : Feedback on PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP IN SCHOOL EDUCATION paper from MHRD

Dear Sir,

A consultation was held at the Tata Institute of Social Sciences (TISS), Mumbai on the 22nd October to discuss the PPP note. The participants include people working in academic institutions, media and NGOs across the country. The deliberations in the consultation have been collated into this note. The list of participants who have endorsed the note is provided at the end of the note.

We request confirmation of receipt of this feedback and request that MHRD inform us of further developments on this front and how our concerns have been addressed. Let me know in case you need any clarifications

Regards,

Ramchandar Krishnamurthy (Cell number 09886224808) on behalf of the TISS Consultation on PPP note from MHRD